Rachel Tibbetts

From: Planning

Sent: 18 March 2024 08:44
To: DC Support

Subject: FW: 23/00977/0UT

----- Original Message-----

From: bexymitchel_
Sent: Sunday, March 17, 2024 10:05 PM

To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>

Subject: 23/00977/0UT

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Council. Do not click links or open a®achments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello

I have already lodged my objeceon on the planning portal but would like to add another very important point.
Cropredy has come a no man’s land when it comes to secondary school, currently the children transieoning this eme
will go to 7 dieerent secondary’s, with over 7 not ge  ng any of their choices ! Local secondary’s schools are nearly at
capacity. So my point is where on earth will the children who could end up living on this new housing estate go to
school??

Kind Regards
Rebecca Mitchell

7a valley view, great Bourton, ox17 1q;j.



